
 

 

 

Glenlola Collegiate School 
2 Valentine Road, Bangor, Co Down, Northern Ireland BT20 4TH 

Tel: 028 9147 5340   Fax: 028 9147 5345 

www.glenlolacollegiate.net   info@glenlolacollegiate.bangor.ni.sch.uk 

Headmaster: W E Thompson BSc MSc MEd PGCE PQH(NI) 

 

November 2020 

 

 

Dear Parent 

 

 

We are committed to monitoring your daughter’s progress as she continues with her 

course of A level studies. While we had planned to host our first Senior School 

Parent Consultation this week, sadly, we are not in a position to welcome you into 

the building to consult with relevant teachers at this time. 

 

As an alternative measure, we have asked subject teachers to complete an academic 

progress survey of your daughter’s performance since the beginning of term.  Senior 

School staff will be in touch via letter if your daughter is to receive an intervention 

interview with a subject teacher, Head of Year or Head of Senior School.  

 

I acknowledge that your daughter has been completing her studies in very difficult 

and uncertain times and I appreciate her support in following necessary guidelines. 

 

Mock examinations are scheduled for the week commencing 30 November.  The 

results of these examinations will further highlight progression and attainment. 

The Year 13 examinations will be hosted in the Cygnet Hall and your daughter is 

only required to attend School when she has an examination.  Normal timetable will 

resume on Monday 7 December. 

 

The second Senior School Parent Consultation is currently planned for 9 February 

2021.  We will, of course, keep you informed of arrangements closer to the time. 

 

I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your continuing support with 

your daughter’s education.  If your daughter does not receive an intervention 

interview at this time but you wish to consult with a member of staff, please contact 

me at info@glenlolacollegiate.bangor.ni.sch.uk 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs M Porter 

Head of Year 13 
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